
Hello Members, Hello Members, 
Happy fall everyone, we have some great 
things going on this month. Come see us 
every Tuesday and Wednesday 5-8pm for 
$2 domestics, $3 well drinks, and half price 
appetizers. 

The time has come to get your holiday parties 
booked. Our fully stocked bar and restaurant 
can accommodate groups up to 150 people. 
Give me a call to reserve your date. 

Lastly, October 23rd is the superintendent 
revenge scramble. We will be having the 
Calcutta Friday night with a silent auction and 
wine pull. We are asking all members, golfers 
or not, to join us for this party. Hope to see you 
there!

Thank you!

Jeana Jeana 
Club Manager
 



JOIN US FOR OURJOIN US FOR OUR

LIMITED LIMITED FALL FALL MENUMENU


